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19th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Polling Day 
 
As you will be aware, there are local Elections on 2nd May 2024. 
 
As usual, school will be used as a Polling Station again on this day and therefore will be 
closed to pupils from Foundation to Year 5 ONLY.  
 
Year 6 will be required to attend school as normal on this day (parents will receive a 
separate letter regarding this). 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Meek 
Headteacher 
 
 


